
   

Anti Bullying & World Kindness Day 

We’d like to share a big thank you to everyone for supporting our Anti Bullying and World Kindness 

Day on Monday! Thank you! It was great to see the children wearing their odd socks in recognition 

of this very important day.  

At Perranporth School we recognise that kindness is one of the most important qualities a person 

can have. If everyone is being kind to one another, then our school is a happy and harmonious 

place and bullying is something we don’t need to worry about. We shared anti bullying messages 

on Monday and talked about how bullying can make people feel and what children should do if 

they see or experience it. A very important message that we shared was about being an 

‘upstander’, not a ‘bystander’ when things aren’t right or people are being unkind. 

We’re extremely lucky at Perranporth to have such kind and considerate children who genuinely 

do look after and care for each other. Everyday at our school we see extremely heart warming acts 

of kindness on our playground, in our classrooms and in special moments that children share. We’re 

very proud to say that our children are upstanders who recognise behaviours that aren’t okay, and 

in these situations, they know to reach out and do the right thing! Well done Perranporth! 

End of School Collections 

In the interests of keeping all children safe, please can we ask parents to always telephone the 

School Office to let them know if the pick up arrangements for your child has changed or if you wish 

a different adult to collect them. We are unable to hand a child over to another parent or unknown 

family member if we have not been notified first.  

Additionally, it is also very important to let the Office know if your child is not attending their after 

school club. All clubs start with an attendance register, so any missing pupils have to be followed 

up with a phone call home which can obviously be avoided by letting us know first. Many thanks 

for your support. 



Date for your Diary - Perranporth Secondary School Meeting 

We have been notified that on Wednesday 6th December 2023, 3:30pm to 7pm, there will be a Public Infor-

mation Event regarding the plans for Perranporth Secondary School. This will take place at our school in the 

Hall. At this stage we don’t have any further information, so watch this space for updates nearer to the time. 

Perranporth’s G.R.E.E.N Curriculum 

Growing - Relevant - Environment - Engaging - Nurture  

Below you will see a short write up from two of our Librarians Seren and Eva about their trip down to Lavender Court 

this week: 

 

On Thursday, our school librarians (Seren, Eva, Harry, Izzy A, Charles and Kaya) visited Lavender Court to 
read to the residents along with Jemima, Albie, Elsie (Y1) and Merryn and Bea (Y2). The residents of Lav-
ender Court were thrilled to listen to the children read and couldn’t believe what brilliant readers they 
are!  
By Seren and Eva 

It’s wonderful for the children to get out and about in our local Environment to share their reading skills. As all of 

our children and families know, reading is extremely important to us at Perranporth School and we absolutely love 

doing it! It’s easy to forget how privileged we are to have children sharing special reading moments with us on a 

regular basis, so it’s lovely to be able to offer these to people in our community too.  We’d like to share a huge well 

done to all of the children who went to Lavender Court and a big thank you to Seren and Eva for sharing their write 

up of the trip. Thank you! 



CHRISTMAS TREE FESTIVAL 

This year’s Christmas Tree Festival will run from 8th to 24th December, 12.00 to 5.00pm and  

26th to 31st December, 12.00- to 5.00pm at Perranzabuloe Parish Church, St Piran’s, Penhallow. 

As a school we always enter a tree to this very special festival. This year Perranporth School’s aim is to create a 

‘Sharing is Caring’ Christmas tree made from tinned food.  We are asking parents to donate a tin of food in or-

der for us to build as big a tree as possible! All of the food from the tree will then be donated to the local food-

bank, hopefully making a difference for families in need.  

Please send in any donations (must be tins of beans, soup, veg etc) to your child’s class teacher or directly to 

Mrs Williamson by Tuesday 5th December.   


